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Thornsett Queen’s Jubilee Street Party 
06052022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Thursday 26th May 2022, Thornsett will be hosting our very own celebration for the 
Queen’s Jubilee. We will have a normal morning in school, followed by an exciting afternoon 
of delicious food, bouncy castles, sports, dancing, crafts and fun.  
 
At 11:30am, we will walk down to the field as a whole school, in time to enjoy a special Jubilee 
picnic lunch which will be provided by school. All families are invited to join us for our picnic 
lunch, but ask that you bring your own picnic – ready to eat with us at 12 noon. Once we 
have finished eating, we will begin the activities, and each class will rotate around three 
different areas throughout the afternoon. We are inviting our families to stay and join in with 
the whole afternoon. There will be a cake and drink gazebo where you can treat yourself to 
something delicious, as well as a raffle with some excellent prizes. All money raised will go 
towards enrichment activities for the children next half term.  
 
The activities are as follows:  
 

- Street party games and wildflower planting 
- Bouncy castle and a tennis coach  
- Time Capsule and crafts 

 
We will finish our Jubilee celebration with a whole school Barn Dance, led by Mr Parry, and a 
Thornsett rendition of God Save the Queen.  
 
As part of the Time Capsule activity, we would like to take a photo of every child, and they will 
then write their contribution beneath their photo and name. Our Thornsett Time Capsule will 
then be buried somewhere on the school field, and will be a snapshot of our 2022 Jubilee 
Celebration for someone to find, perhaps in a hundred years! If you would NOT like your 
child’s photograph to be included in this activity, please let school know, and we will ensure 
this happens. Please email on info@thornsett.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 



   
 

                

 
 

As part of the celebrations, we are also inviting children to take part in a few ‘village fete’ 
competitions. The children can take part in as many of these as they wish, and their creations 
will be displayed for the families to see on the day. We will be asking our school governors to 
judge the competition and choose 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners. The competitions are as 
follows:  
 

- Bake a Cake: make a cake at home and bring it in on the day.  
- Make a Crown: in keeping with the celebrations, we are asking the children to create 

their best crown fit for a royal! Bring it to school on the day and we will see whose 
crown is suitable for the Queen.  

- Photography Show: experiment with a camera and take some photos. Who can capture 
a beautiful, funny, artistic or creative moment? Bring in your photos and we’ll soon find 
out! 

 
 
We will dismiss the children from the school field at normal time.  Please also make sure you 
send your child into school with weather appropriate accessories (hopefully a sun hat and sun 
cream and not a raincoat and wellies!) 
 
This is set to be an exciting day, and we look forward to seeing many of you there.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
Thornsett Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


